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Good afternoon, 

 

My name is Hannah and I urge you to support SB769 as it gives power back to 

counties that are under represented in the state and allows the better control of 

wildlife management. We need this to help struggling ungulate populations and to 

keep the number of lions stable.  

 

Thank you for your time 

 


